ACE MINUTES/REPORT 1/19/2016
Members present:  Angie de Braga, Karen Kimber, Toni Milano, Sally Rampe, Frank Sawyer, and Brandy Nielsen.  
Guests present:  Russ Minter
Russ Minter presented information on the Film Festival. The Film Festival will kick off on Thursday, February 11 with a special showing of “Live-Action Oscar Shorts” at 7:00 pm at Duncan Little Creek Gallery downtown. Only 50 tickets are available for the Kick Off and can be purchased at DLC.  The festival’s feature films will be screened at Great Basin College February 12, 13, 19 & 20th in the GBC Theatre.  All movies start at 7:00 PM. Advertising has been done by committee members through poster, Facebook, etc. 
Angie de Braga reminded the committee about the two NV Humanities speakers who will be on campus during cowboy poetry week.  Nicholas Vrooman, PhD will be speaking January 28 from 11:00am-12:15 PM and Dan Flores, PhD will speak from 2:30pm-3:45pm.  Both talks will be held in the High Tech Center, Room 123, and are open to students, faculty, staff and the public.
Sally Rampe reminded the committee members that the opening reception for Craig Sheppard,  A Brushwork Roundup:  Western Painting and Drawings would be held January 21 from 4:00 pm to 6:00 pm.  The show is in the GBC Art Gallery from January 18th through March 11th.  The Student and Argentum show will be showcased from May 2-May 13th with the opening reception on May 2nd from 4-6:00 pm.  
Toni Milano is making numerous fliers for various events around town to make a push for submissions for The Argentum.  March 11th is the last day for submissions.  Toni is willing to take photographs of artwork to help with the submission process for entrants.  This year submissions will be allowed by high school students with a parental consent.  
Angie updated the committee on Jeannie Bailey’s progress with the grant writing process for Women of the World and Johnny B. in 2017.
The committee discussed having a live presenter or presenters at the next TED Talks event in the spring. Sally Rampe has contact information for a live presenter from Utah State University.
The meeting was adjourned at 5:00 p.m.
The next meeting will be held February 2, 2016 at 4:00 p.m. in the Social Room.
